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BUDE HARBOUR  
Harbour Master’s Notice – 1 of 2025 

Disruptions to Wharf carpark  
11th February 2025 

 

Please be advised of some disruption to the Wharf car park on Tuesday the 11th 

February. Two cranes will be onsite craning a vessel out of the canal for inspection 

then back in the same day. Any disruption will be kept to a minimum and members 

of the public are requested to stay well clear of the cranes during operations. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

31st January 2025 

Paul Vincent 
Harbour Master Bude 
Cornwall Council Maritime Section 
www.cornwallharbours.co.uk 
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